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Assalaamu Alaikum WRWB,

We are now heading towards the last few weeks of
Term 3 which is the most important time for the NCEA
students to gather and finalise all their internal credits
towards NCEA, and more importantly achieving NCEA
with flying colours - Merit and Excellence, which will
give students a better chance to be placed in
challenging pathways like Medicine, Engineering and
others.

You would have noticed teams like All Blacks, All
Whites and others do their very last minute
preparation for their official games. Similarly the
challenge for students is to ensure that they get their
credits for their internal assesments and be ready for
their external exams. 

If you start preparing early, your chances of achieving
with the best results is much higher. Hence, we request
parents to encourage their children to aim for the
highest achievement by preparing for their exams
now.

“A journey of a thousand miles starts with a single
step”
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Upcoming Events
Week 9

Tuesday: Swimming for Years 3–6 at
Mangere Pools
Wednesday: Year 5–6 Camp, Year 1 Trip to
Tip Top Ice Cream Factory
Thursday: Year 5–6 Camp
Friday: Year 5–6 Camp

Week 10
Monday: Cross Country – Practice Run
Wednesday: Year 4 Trip to Chelsea Sugar
Factory
Thursday: Y1-8 Cross Country – School
Event
Friday: Secondary School Sports Day

Other Key Dates
Friday, 19 September 2025 – Last Day of
Term 3
Monday, 6 October 2025 – First Day of
Term 4

Cross Country Practice Run at
House Park


